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Ward secures contract as security provider
for Data Centre

3 years ago

Ward is pleased to announce that it has been appointed as security provider at a Data Centre in the East
End of London.

Ward have delivered expertise in Data Centres for over 10 years, providing a high level of customer
service alongside intensive training for all officers assigned to the sites to ensure premises remain safe
and secure.

Rob Bartlett, Operations Manager, comments: “It's so important to provide the highest level of security at
Data Centres, delivered by an experienced team. We look forward to getting started, working
collaboratively with our client to meet their needs, and ensuring the team receive the appropriate training
to do this”.

Paul Harvey, Executive Director, comments: “Data centres require high-level, non-negotiable security,
which we tailor specifically to the need of each client and location. The selection of high calibre people and
delivering exceptional levels of training, support and response, places Ward as an excellent partner at
Data Centre and critical infrastructure locations. | would like to take the opportunity to welcome the
colleagues that are joining us under TUPE and look forward to a long and successful partnership with this
client, supporting them to meet their business needs".
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